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August 8, 2019
Shilpi Agarwal
Senior Staff Attorney

sagarwal@aclunc.org

Dear Ms. Agarwal:

CALIFORNIA PUBLIC RECORDS ACT REQUEST

The Los Angeles County District Attorney’s Office (LADA) is in receipt of your California
Public Records Act (PRA) request dated July 29, 2019, seeking:

“copies of the following materials in the agency’s possession, regardless of who wrote
them, from 1990 onwards: 1. Any training materials related to Jury selection; 2. Any training
materials related to the constitutional requirements under Batson v. Kentucky and People v.
Wheeler, including training materials related to handling Batson-Wheeler claims or motion.”

Pursuant to Government Code section 6253(c), the LADA needs an additional 14 calendar days
to complete its search for and review of records. The additional time is necessary to search for,
collect and appropriately examine a voluminous amount of separate and distinct records.

The LADA will respond on or before August 22, 2019.
Very truly yours,

JACKIE LACEY
District Attorney
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Ruth Low
Special Assistant
Administration
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